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Proposed Memorial Garden 

As mentioned in the September newsletter, following discussions between various parties’, agreement has 

been reached with WTC to turn Plot F30 into a Woodley Allotments Tenants Association Memorial Garden. 

With various planting and seating, the Committee hopes that this plot can become an area of quite 

reflection where people can remember past allotment tenants, including Scott Golding, David Stares, Peter 

Mckay and others who have all contributed to the success of our allotment site over the years. 

Here is a suggestion of a layout of the Proposed Memorial Garden. 

 

We would like to hear from all tenants that may have comments/suggestions for the proposed Memorial 

Garden. Please free to contact me on the email address below.  

Many thanks 

Sarah Lane – Vice-Chair 

vice-chair@woodley-allotments.org.uk 
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